
From: Jana Zanetto   
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 9:28 AM 
To: TrafficEng <TrafficEng@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: SR BPAC meeting 6/5/24: bikeways through downtown 
 
Dear BPAC members, 
 
We are seniors who often use our bicycles to do errands, visit friends, shop, attend classes 
at College of Marin, etc. We tend to use 5th Street as my east-west connector because we 
prefer it to busier 4th Street. On busier 4th, which is currently designated the connector 
street going east-west through downtown, we’re faced with more parking cars 
and  pedestrians crossing the street outside of crosswalks, not to mention buses and 
heavier traffic overall. We would like to see 5th Street identified as a bicycle priority 
corridor and urge you to consider that as you continue to work on improving mobility for all 
in San Rafael. 
 
Thank you, 
Janet Zanetto 
Jeff Zanetto 
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